
The 63rd International Women’s Conference of AA is coming to Buffalo!

● A year’s worth of work went into the bid 
proposal which was successfully 
presented on Saturday February 1st in 
San Diego, California.

● Join us as we shift our efforts to planning  
a fabulous four day event welcoming 
2,500 sober women to Western New York  
to experience 

"The Language of the Heart”!

*Join a session and bring a 
friend!

Informational sessions on Zoom! 

Sunday February 23 at 11:00 AM
Monday February 24 at 7:30 PM
Saturday March 1st at 11:00 AM
Wednesday March 5th at 7:30 PM

https://zoom.us/j/95175776384

https://zoom.us/j/95175776384



